
 

PooranLaw presents: 

The Implications of 

Bill 148 the Fair Workplace, 

Better Jobs Act 

on families using government 

funding to engage workers  

 

Are you aware the support 

worker you hire may be 

considered an employee and 

impacted by the upcoming 

changes under the law? 

 

Join us to understand your 

responsibilities under this    

new legislation 

  

      Brought to you by:               

                                                                                  

PLEASE confirm your 

attendance to one of 
the following to : 

 

Yvonne at  
613-596-3463  

877-695-7999 ext.6513   
 

* Indicate your language 
preference English / French *  

 

 
January 30th 6:30 – 8:30 p.m. 

PEMBROKE ~ 
Miramichi Lodge - Large Hall 
725 Pembroke Street West 

 
January 31st 1:30 – 3:30 p.m. 

PLANTAGENET ~ 
Valoris Boardroom 

173 Old Highway 17 
 

January 31st 6:30 – 8:30 p.m. 
CORNWALL ~ 
Ramada Inn 

805 Brookdale Avenue 
 

February 1st 6:30 – 8:30 
OTTAWA ~ 
RA Centre 
Clark Hall 

2451 Riverside Drive 


